
 

Weekly News 
5th July 2019 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's Maths
We have been looking at 

doubling, halving and sharing. 
The children have done this 
practically using counters, 

bricks, pirate coins and 
fingers.

This Week
We have been reading the 
story 'The Night Pirates' 

and have been writing 
character descriptions 

using adjectives, e.g. the 
pirate has a fluffy beard. 

The children have had great 
fun making pirate props! 

Cake sale
The children have enjoyed playing 
with the new tennis set which we 
bought from our cake sale money. 
We have been inspired this week 

by Wimbledon and we can see 
some future tennis players. 

We have spent our latest cake 
sale money on some magnetic 

letters and boards. 

Summer Concerts
Our Summer Concert is on 11th 
July at 9.15am. We hope to see 

you there if you can make it. 
Children can come in wearing 

their class coloured clothes and 
remain in these for the rest of 
the day. If you are not sure of 
the colours, please check with 

your class teacher.

Farm Visit 
We are looking forward to 
our visit from Millers Ark 

Farm on Wednesday. 
They will be based in Daisy 

class and each class will get a 
1 hour slot. What animals do 

you think they will bring? 

Next Week...
The children will be meeting 
their new teacher on Friday 
12th and becoming familiar 
with their new classroom.  


